
 

  

 

   
 

Welcome to Hockey in Ayr - IP Families! 

By now, you should have received a, “Welcome Letter” from AMHA regarding the upcoming season. We 

recognize this may be the first year for many new hockey families and there are many questions! That 

being said, we hope you find the enclosed information helpful in navigating some additional questions 

you may have. Our focus is on FUN, development, comradery and building a love for the game!  

 

Navigating your schedule: 

1) For September – Sessions will be once per week, pre- developmental and groups are divided by 

JR and SR IP. Please visit the website → Select the, “Pre-Development” tab to view the schedule 

for September or simply look at the Full Calander on the bottom of the main page. Coaches are 

still being set up as we have had an early start to the year. Please note: It might take until 

October until the coach sends out a welcome email. 

 

2) In October (After Older kids tryouts) – Sessions will be twice per week. Teams will be divided up 

by birth year again. Same as Pre-Development was, U7 JrIP (2016-2017) and U7 SrIP (2015). Kids 

will be evaluated and split into two similar groups within those groups. Fun fact, you are able to 

view your team calendar through the website and even sync it to your mobile/computer 

through your calendar! 

 

Covid-19 Information:  

• All the Covid-19 information on arena use from the Township of North Dumfries can be found 

below and must be followed at all times. 

 

• All participants and spectators MUST fill out the screening form on the website. It’s found 

under Covid 19 Center tab at the top left of the page of your computer. On your mobile, you will 

need to look under the “Organization Menu” tab on the top right. This needs to be done the day 

of your ice time and before you come into the building. When you show up at the arena door, 

you will be asked to show that it was done and your information will be taken by the team Covid 

Representative. Please be kind and patient as we are all in this together! 

 

• Please frequently check the website for the most up to date information and process as this 

might change at any time throughout the season. 

 



 

   
 

 

What to wear:  

• The following equipment is required at all times on the ice:  

• NOTE: You will be given a Timbits Jersey and socks but not until later in October we are 

anticipating.  

**Please make sure you have a jersey to cover your equipment until that time.**   

 

 

 

 



 

   
 

 

 



 

   
 

  

         

 


